
Irish Water's Statutory 

Response to

South Dublin Planning Authority

Planning Application No. SD21A/0236

Date Lodged with Planning Authority: 27/08/2021

Development:

Location :

Amalgamation of units F2 and F3 (with connecting doors at ground and first floor levels) and its use for 

warehouse and distribution with ancillary trade counter and showroom at ground and first floor levels; Retention 

of offices at second floor level which are ancillary to the overall warehouse operation; Retention of all signage 

and external illumination of the signage.

Units F2 & F3, Weatherwell Business Park, Clondalkin, Dublin 22



IW Recommendation: No Objection

IW Observations:

Yvonne Harris

#####################

Signed on Behalf of Irish Water:

Date:

1  Water

-  Prior to the commencement of development the applicant or developer shall enter into water   

   connection agreement(s) with Irish Water.

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate water facilities.

2 Foul

-  Prior to the commencement of development the applicant or developer shall enter into waste 

water connection agreement(s) with Irish Water.

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate waste water facilities.




